Notes of PPG meeting 4.45pm Tuesday 9th April 2013
Present:  Dr Linn was welcomed back, Alison, Deborah, Susan, Sara, Margaret C, Margaret E, Barry, Phil and June, Liza.
Apologies : Wendy, John.

Minutes of Meeting  19th February were agreed and signed 
Matters arising –  

Survey 2013 –  results are now on the website and all very positive.


PCT Survey – is continuing slowly. 

NHS Choices – No further comments


Tannoy Feedback – All Dr’s have had some training from Deborah and explorations are in progress for updating the system via the telephone lines.

Newsletter – Positive feedback
Treasurers Report  –  The balance in bank is £988.62. £253.00 has been paid to have the 

Health Monitor Machine serviced and includes a service agreement.

Surgery News –  The EMIS new computer system which was imposed on us is causing some headaches but hopefully all staff will become competent.

Dr Astbury is hopefully going to attend a University course in the Autumn which would enable her to train prospective GP’s.

Premises Extension Update. –  
The wet weather caused a few problems!! Thanks to Barry, Margaret & Liza for coping with these. The two rooms downstairs are progressing well and the outside door is being moved on 10/4/13. Services are now being looked at e.g. – phones. A Grand opening is being considered.      Ideas please
Fund Raising / Grants –

–  SACT said NO because they considered it is a business!!

–  Daniel Robinson & Son Community Awards to be applied for but we may not qualify .

–  May Day Sponsored Walk – we need more publicity, 
Deborah to contact the Broadcast. 
5.30pm start. Refreshments approx. 6.30pm.

Publicity  – It was noted that there is none in the waiting room at present.

AOB
–

1) A Local Commissioning Board meeting North & South Uttlesford was attended by Peter. It emerged that the two areas have completely different needs, therefore South focused meetings will be held to consider what the priorities are for Dunmow and area. – Occasional joint meetings will be held to look at the bigger picture.

Jenny Knight, based at Epping will be working with us

Dr Linn asked PPG members to suggest ideas. His initial thoughts include:- 


Cognitive Behaviour Therapy
}    Based at New Street 

Blood testing
}    Clinic which hopefully 


Simple X-Rays
}    will be managed locally 


Physiotherapy
}     in the future
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2) Training GP’s – There are problems nationally but hopefully it will get sorted out

3) Uttlesford Carers – Mari Hinton based at the Volunteer Bureau would like to visit the surgery staff to inform them of what is available.

4) Badges for PPG – Liza to order. Members are willing to pay.

Date of next meeting –  Tuesday 21st May 2013 at 4.00pm
Signed                                                         Date                                         
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